
              INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 

            P.O. Box 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 

                Email: ismoman@omantel.net.om 

 

Tel: 24702567                             August 05, 2020 

Circular to Parents of Classes I to XII 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

The Embassy of India, Muscat has announced a PAINTING COMPETITION as a part of the celebration 

on account of the 74th Independence Day of India. The competition will he held online this year due to the 

ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and to maintain physical distancing. Let this period of stay at home be a 

time to explore talents of different kinds.  

The following guidelines have to be strictly adhered.  

Theme: Any Patriotic theme 

Name:  

Title: 

Necessary Hashtags:     #IndependenceDayofIndia                

#AatmaNirbharBharatAbhiyaan #CelebrationInOman 

Social Media Platforms to be used: Facebook, Instagram and Twitter 

Organizations to be tagged: Embassy of India, Muscat (Facebook -   @IndiaInOman;    

                Instagram -   @indemb_muscat; Twitter -    @indemb_muscat) 

Ministry of External Affairs (Facebook -   @MEAIndia; Instagram -  @meaindia;  

Twitter -   @MEAIndia) 

Last date of entry: 11th August 2020 

We encourage everyone to participate and win exciting prizes! Let’s utilize this time and seize every 

opportunity to EXPLORE, LEARN AND SHARE.  

With warm regards, 

               

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 

 


